
Notice of Public Hearing 

City of Lebanon Utilities 

Wastewater Preliminary Engineering Report (PER) 

 

The City of Lebanon Utilities will hold a public hearing at 5:00 pm (local time) on Wednesday, January 
29th, 2025, at the City Council Chambers, Municipal Building, 401 S Meridian St, Lebanon, Indiana, 
46052. The public hearing will be preceded by an informational open house at 4:00 pm (local time) 
held at the same location. The City of Lebanon Utilities’ engineering consultants Wessler Engineering 
and Butler Fairman & Seufert will present at the public hearing on the proposed Lebanon Wastewater 
Treatment Plant improvements project, which will include upgrades to the wastewater collection 
system, the existing treatment facility, along with a new effluent discharge line to meet future growth. 
The project will be funded through a Wastewater State Revolving Fund (WWSRF) loan. 

Copies of the required Preliminary Engineering Report (PER) are available for public viewing starting  
January 17th, 2025 through February 3rd, 2025 at the Lebanon Utilities customer service office, 401 S 
Meridian St, Lebanon, Indiana, 46052. During the public hearing, there will be the opportunity for 
questions and comments from the public. Participation is welcomed and encouraged. If special 
assistance is required for the meeting, please contact Matt Hutton from Lebanon Utilities at 765-
482-8751 or mhutton@lebanon-utilities.com. Written comments regarding this project should be 
sent to Robert W. Holden, Wessler Engineering, 1130 AAA Way, Carmel, Indiana, 46032, and post 
marked by February 3rd, 2025. 


